
 

 

WELCOME BACK! 

Did your advisee take summer classes at another institution? 

Students who took summer classes elsewhere are responsible for ensuring courses are transferred 
to Detroit Mercy. Please remind students to have official transcripts sent to the transfer team  at 
transferteam@udmercy.edu 

Does your advisee have a profile picture? 
If your advisee does not have a picture on their profile, please remind them to have their picture ID 
taken and get their parking pass/permit. ID Location and times for fall term are as follows: 
Student Union, Lower Level Monday - Friday, 10 am - 5 pm, first week of classes open until 
Monday-Thursday until 6:30 p.m. Students may also download the GET Mobile app to upload a 
picture for a free ID card. 
 
Celebrate Spirit: Be the Light! 

Join your students and advisees for Celebrate Spirit on Thursday, September 15th from 11:30 a.m. – 

12:45 p.m; lunch will be served at 1 p.m. Be sure to visit the Celebrate Spirit webpage for more 

information, including the class schedule change for the day.  

 

Beacon: New Early-Alert system COMING SOON! 
Beacon will be Detroit Mercy’s new student management system for submitting academic 
referrals(alerts!) and updates. The tool has many features that advisors and students are strongly 
encouraged to use to support student success and retention. Look out for training dates from the 
Student Success Center(SSC) and Center for Excellence, Teaching and Learning (CETL) later this 
month.  

 
Where can you send students who need help with their classes? 

Student Success Center 
313-993-1143, ssc@udmercy.edu, McNichols Campus Library 319 
Free tutoring, learning communities and academic mentoring available for all students 
The Writing Center 
313-993-1022, writingcenter@udmercy.edu, Briggs 131 
30-minute writing consultations support you at any stage in the writing process 
TRIO Student Support Services 
313-993-1108, trio@udmercy.edu, McNichols Campus Library 314 
Supports eligible first-generation, low-income students and students with disabilities 

 
New hub for all Detroit Mercy health and well-being issues:  udmercy.edu/health 

 
 

 

Produced on behalf of the University of Detroit Mercy’s Undergraduate Coordinators Academic Advising Subcommittee.  
If you have questions specifically pertaining to the advising newsletter, please contact:  

Victoria Mantzopoulos (armstrov@udmercy.edu) or  Diane Praet praetdm@udmercy.edu). 

September 2022 
 

September 4 

Last day to 

add/drop class 

without a “W” 

grade (full 

semester courses) 

 

September 3-5 

Labor Day Holiday 

 

September 15 

Celebrate Spirit!! 

 

September 23 

Deadline for 

Summer “I” Grades 

 

October 10-11 

Fall Break 

 

October 25th 

Midterm Grades 

Due 

 

October 31st  

Advising for 

Winter/Summer 

2023 begins  

 

November 7 

Registration for 

Winter/Summer 

2023 begins 

 

November 24-27 

Thanksgiving Break 

No classes 

University Closed 

 

3-Year Academic 

Calendar Link 
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